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March 30, 2018 
 
 
AASHE 
Attn: STARS manager 
2401 Walnut Street #102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is a letter to confirm that GreenerU, Inc., has reviewed Hampshire College’s submission to the 
Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) in full, and all identified inconsistencies 
have been addressed. 
 
Please contact me at 207-266-4077 or lisa.b@greeneru.com if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Lisa Bjerke 
Program Manager, Change Management 
 
 
cc: David Gibson, Office of Communication 

Hampshire College 
 893 West Street 

Amherst, MA 01002 
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